
The Benchmarking Initiative
A COMPONENT OF THE GREEN AND RESILIENT RETROFIT PROGRAM (GRRP)

HUD’s Multifamily Benchmarking Initiative is providing no-cost benchmarking 
services to eligible HUD-assisted properties. This Initiative will support efforts 
to lower energy costs as well as HUD’s goals of promoting climate resiliency, 
preservation, and sustainability in the nation’s housing supply. Benchmarking 
helps owners understand how their properties are using energy and water 
compared to similar properties. Owners are encouraged to enroll all eligible 
multifamily properties in their portfolios.

This program is targeted 
to HUD-assisted properties 

in good standing, including 
those receiving assistance 

under Section 8 
Project-Based Rental 

Assistance (PBRA), Section 
236 Preservation Program, 

Section 202 Supportive 
Housing for Elderly, and 
Section 811 Supportive 

Housing for Persons with 
Disabilities.

Technical support, 
guidance, and access to 
resources to benchmark 

their properties at no cost 
to them.

Analysis reports for
each benchmarked property 

to help identify 
opportunities to save 

energy, water, and money.

The ability to continue 
tracking usage trends in 

their properties after 
program participation.

ELIGIBILITY FREE SERVICES AVAILABILITY

To opt in or find more information, visit www.hud.gov/GRRP/Benchmarking 
or contact MFBenchmarking@HUD.gov

The Benchmarking Initiative 
will provide participating 
properties with technical 
assistance through 2027. 
Properties will be enrolled 
on a rolling basis until the 

program meets capacity for 
each year. The best time 
to sign up is now so that 

your properties receive the 
maximum amount 
of support possible.
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